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Submission: "I understand IPART is considering reducing the solar feed-in tarrif.
I find it remarkable how the government (both Federal and State)

are continually bleating about the precarious position we are in

regarding security of supply yet has no realistic policy to allow industry,
consumers and electricity suppliers to plan for the future. Your planned
reduction in price effectively penalises solar power producers for

rescuing the state from a chaotic and fragile power supply situation."





